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Nursery
This week we started reading the story of Alfie’s feet.  In the 
story he gets a pair of new wellies to splash in puddles. So in 

nursery we have been using wellies to splash in the water tray 
with. So much fun.



Reception
This week in class, we’ve been busy 

exploring lots of exciting learning! In maths, 
we have been sorting different objects and 
finding out how they can be grouped. We 
also had fun acting out the story We’re 

Going on a Bear Hunt. Alongside this, we’ve 
been learning more about where we live and 

discovering new things about Bradford.



Year 1
In science, we have been learning 
about trees change across the 
four seasons. We represented the 
seasonal changes by finger 
painting. We had lots of fun!

In English, we have completed a role on 
the wall to describe the big, bad pig. We 
then used this to write words, captions or 
sentences.  



Year 2
In English, we have been practising using full stops and capital letters. We 
have also been using our imagination and our artistic skills to create the land 
at the top of the beanstalk. 

In maths, we have been finding out about fact families to 20 and working out 
related number facts for example 1+9=10 and 10+90=100.

In science we have continued our work on habitats, sorting plants and animals 
as to whether they live in the ocean or coastal, woodland, rainforest areas.



Year 3
  

I

Year 3 have had a great week. 

In English we have been asking questions to Orion to 
find out more about the story Orion and the Dark. 

In maths we have had fun partitioning numbers up to 
1000 using place value counters and base ten 
equipment. 

We brought our history learning to life by using the 
Now Press Play headsets to explore what life was like 
in the stone age period. We hunted and killed a woolly 
mammoth!



Year 4 

In science, we have been investigating 
how the time you spend brushing your 
teeth impacts your dental hygiene. 

We have been writing a description of 
a dessert inspired by our book, ‘The 
Cafe on the edge of the Woods.’



Year 5
In our reading, we have made predictions and 
looked at the main character’s feelings in our book 
- The Great Food Bank Heist. We have also found 
out more about The Farnham Food Bank by asking 
Mrs Keenan some very thoughtful questions. We 
were very thankful for her replies and this will now 
now help us with our writing.

In maths, we have been using the place value 
table, counters and  part-whole models to 
partition numbers in different ways. Can you think 
of all the ways you could partition 50,000? 
What prior knowledge could help you?

In science, we investigated how the celestial bodies orbit the sun. We 
researched the temperatures, distance and number of moons each planet 
has.  Did you know they don’t all rotate in the same direction!



Year 6
Wow- we are exhausted from Nell Bank and 
have had a wonderful time catching up with 
all our friends on our adventures. 
Meanwhile we have all being practicing our 
class assembly.

In maths we have being multiplying and 
dividing by 10, 100 and 1000 and used this 
concept to measure our shoe length, table 
height and convert m to cm.

In writing we have started to create a 
spoken word poem as a mother who has 
had to flee her country for safety.



Thank you


